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As our 2023-2024 fiscal year comes to a close,
we at Springfield On The Move are reflecting
on the incredible progress we’ve made
together over the past 12 months. Thanks to
the generosity and support of community
members like you, Springfield can continue its
revitalization journey. We’re writing today to
share some of our successes and invite you to
be part of the exciting work ahead.

Celebrating Our Successes

This year, your contributions helped us
complete several projects including but not
limited to:

• Annual Downtown Beautification: The
Alan R. Woodbury Courtyard was dedicated
to Alan in October 2023 and our volunteers
continue with the work to make it an
attractive and welcome centerpiece in our
downtown area. The Comtu Cascade Park
continues to draw people to enjoy our
beautiful water falls and the Black River and
our volunteers are instrumental in helping
the Town of Springfield maintain and improve
it.

• Community Events: We hosted over 19
community events including: the inaugural
“Springfield Street Fest” and its spoof event
the “Zero K Donut Dash”, the third season of
“Concerts at the Comtu”, and our first
collaboration with SAPA-TV which brought
back roller skating to Springfield with “Rollin’
On The River” at the parking garage at One
Hundred River Street.

• Additional Collaborations: We feel
fortunate to work with so many great
people and organizations including the
Springfield Housing Authority to reinstall the
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alleyway artwork that had been removed in
2020, the Town of Springfield to complete
Phase I of the Wayfinding Project, and the
River Valley Tech Center Horticulture
students to clean up and mulch the Paul
Putnam Park.



Overall, our events bring hundreds of people to our Designated Downtown area and, in turn, helps
boost our small business’ economy. These achievements are more than just improvements to our
town - they are a testament to what we can accomplish when we work together.

Alan R. Woodbury Courtyard Zero K Donut Dash Rollin' on the River

The Alleyway Wayfinding Paul Putnam Park

We Need Your Help

To maintain our current successes and bring future ambitious plans to life, we need your continued
support. Today, we ask you to consider making a donation to Springfield On The Move. Your gift will
directly fund Designated Downtown projects and programs that make Springfield a better place to
live, work, and raise a family.

No matter the size of your donation, your generosity will have a lasting impact on our community.

With Gratitude,

Christian Craig, President Jessica Martin, Executive Director


